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Memo  

         January 24, 2013 

To: Montgomery County Planning Board  

Via:  Valdis Lazdins, Chief    

             Area One Division  

From: Melissa Williams, Senior Planner (301) 495-4642 

 Area One Division  

Date: 1/25/2013 

Re: Long Branch Sector Plan – Public Hearing  

The Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing for the Long Branch Sector Plan on January 31, 2013.   

This hearing responds to the County Council’s directive to revise the Takoma Park and East Silver 

Spring Master Plans to incorporate the CRT Zones.  

The Public Hearing offers an opportunity for the Board to hear public testimony on the Sector Plan’s 

recommendation for the new zones and on other changes made to the Takoma Park and East Silver 

Spring Master Plans. Public Hearing testimony will become part of the formal record and will be 

discussed at subsequent Planning Board worksessions on the Sector Plan.  The public hearing record 

will be kept open until a date set by the Planning Board at the hearing.  

Copies of the Plan are available at the Long Branch and Takoma Park libraries. The Plan can be viewed 

on at 

http://www.montgomeryplanning.org/community/longbranch/documents/LB_PH_draft_20121228_

web.pdf  

Attachments: 

1. Long Branch Sector Plan  
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